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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

The forests are extremely important to both me and my son. We enjoy camping and visiting a number of forests.

In reading about Nellie Juan - College Fiord, it is incredibly important that as much of this area remain primitive

forest, given the extensive loss of forests throughout the world. Please support Alternative D, also considering

help to the area from the tragic Exxon Valdez event.

Thank you for you consideration,

Karen Anderson


